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HELP TO ERADICATE HOMOPHOBIC BULLYING

As part of Anti-Bullying week, GALYIC (Gay and Lesbian Youth in Calderdale) have developed a free, one-hour, on-line training programme:

http://www.galyic.org.uk/support/young_people/bullying_6.html 

Aimed at professionals working in schools, the purpose of the programme is to encourage workers to:-

· Be more aware of the key issues facing LGBT young people

· Be more aware of the Public Sector Equality Duty

· Have identified ways to support LGBT young people

· Have identified ways of working in partnership to support LGBT young people

· Have access to, and used, various resources

Jan Bridget, Service Manager for GALYIC said, “This is a dynamic, on-line, resource which anyone can access.  It includes data about young LGBT people in Calderdale from 1998, 2008 and 2010.  This shows how some things have changed, for example, the age at which young LGBT people are coming out has dropped to 14 years; many are out at school.  At the same time, levels of homophobic bullying remain consistent and there is a clear need for schools to be tackling this problem.

Deputy Prime Minister, Nick Clegg, released a video yesterday calling for schools to tackle bullying and emphasised the need to deal with homophobic bullying:  http://www.youtube.com/user/deputyprimeminister
The GALYIC training programme includes fun activities such as a music quiz as well as lots of resources to help teachers tackle this major problem.

GALYIC are calling for a partnership approach with other agencies to help eradicate homophobic bullying.

For further information contact Jan Bridget: 07765 361 590 or 01422 844858.
